
A 4-day trip with a delegation of 

cultural entrepreneurs, architects, 

urban professionals and metropolitan 

planners will visit Bucharest and meet 

with Romanian colleagues to study the 

transition of Bucharest as a city and 

metropolis from a broad perspective. 

Bucharest 
Metropolitan 
Field trip
9-12 June 2016
Preliminary programme

We invite you to explore 
the developments 
in the southern part of 
the city: new initiatives, 
cultural and social 
businesses, transformed 
industrial spaces and 
protected species in 
a green delta on an 
abandoned and 
forgotten land

On this 4-day trip you 
meet with colleagues: 
local City Makers, urban 
professionals, 
authorities and cultural 
entrepreneurs  and you 
study the transition of 
Bucharest  as a city amd 
metropolis

Get a unique 
perspective on 
Bucharest and establish 
sustainable (inter)
national partnerships 
for future cooperation 
and inspiration

Bucharest Metropolitan Field Trip:

Organisation

With the support of:



Day 2 | Friday June 10
10:00	

Gather at lobby

10:30	

Leave from hotel

11:30-13:30	

Vacaresti Safari – Asmita gardens

13:45	

Lunch at local place

15:30	

Ateliere fara frontiere, social enterprise

16:30	

leave by taxi

17:00

Halele Carol garden 

18:30	

Fabrica , cold drink and design

20:00

Outskirts dinner

Day 3| Saturday June 11
10:30	

Bucharest walking tour 1,5 hours

12:30	

Casa Ion Mincu, Tour and presentation

14:00	

Street delivery - Urban Street Festival

14:30	

Lunch 

16:00	

City tour New Architectural Highlights 

17:00	

Modulab, presentation and dinner 

at Art Science and Technology center 

21:00	

Autobaza Garaj, radiostation and events

Day 4 | Sunday June 12
10:00	

Gather at lobby and leave from hotel

11:00	

Rooftop terrace wrap up at MNAC 

National Museum of Modern Art in 

 Ceasescu’s  Palace of the People 

12:00	

Brunch at MNAC

13:00	

Closure Field Trip programme

Day 1 | Thursday June 9
15:00	

Gather in lobby hotel and welcome! 

15:15	

Leave from Hotel 

15:45	

Arrival at Timpuri Noi Metro station

16:15	

Visit site Colectiv Nightclub

16:30	

Visit La Firul ierbii 

17:00	

Visit NOD Makerspace

18:30-20:00 

Creatieve Industries Network-drink at 

Deschis Gastrobar with the 

Embassy of the Kingdom of the 

Netherlands and the Netherlands 

Romanian Chamber of Commerce

21:00	  

Rooftop performance: In search of Europe 

by Lucas de Man

New Europe - Cities in Transition

The Metropolitan Field Trips and the 

city embassies are part of New Europe – 

Cities in Transition, initiated by Pakhuis 

de Zwijger and co-funded by the Europe 

for Citizens Programme of the 

European Union

City Embassy Bucharest

Eurodite and Zeppelin Association form 

together the City Embassy Bucharest.

www.e-zeppelin.ro

www.eurodite.eu

Booking and info

Booking via www.citiesintransition.eu  

Programme info via Meta van Drunen 

vandrunen@eurodite.eu; +31611910698

http://www.eurodite.eu

